
 

 
 

Potty Training Policy 

All three and four-year-old students must be fully potty trained before entering 
their respective classrooms. 

 
Summer is a great time to potty train. There is more time to stay home and focus on helping 

your child successfully learn to potty. 
 

 Children are expected to demonstrate the ability to independently pull their 
pants up and down.  We encourage parents to dress their three and four-
year-olds in loose-fitting clothing around the waist to facilitate an easier and 
more independent experience when pulling pants up and down during visits 
to the restroom. 

 Students must be capable of washing their hands after using the restroom. 
Proper handwashing is a crucial component of maintaining a hygienic 
environment. 

 For sanitary reasons, we do not use or allow training seats or potty inserts in 
our preschool facility.  This policy is in place to uphold high standards of 
cleanliness and hygiene. 

 If a child in the three-year-old class is not exhibiting the necessary potty 
training skills, such as informing the teacher about restroom needs and 
remaining accident-free, parents will be notified. They will then be given three 
weeks to collaborate with us at preschool while working with their child at 
home. If, after this period, the child still does not demonstrate an understanding 
of potty training skills, they may be offered a placement in the older two-three 
year old class, provided a spot is available. In the absence of an opening in the 
older two-three year old class, the child will not be eligible for continued care 
until they have achieved full potty training. 

 If there are medical or other reasons that a child 4 years or older is not potty 
trained, please contact the Director.  

 

 

 


